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MEETING DATE:   September 5, 2024    
 
 
TITLE:   
Discussion on the tree and parkland requirements in the current City of Bastrop Building Code. 
 
 
AGENDA ITEM SUBMITTED BY: 
Submitted by: Kennedy Higgins, Senior Planner and Terry Moore, Parks and Recreation 
Director 
 
 
BACKGROUND/HISTORY: 
At the last Parks and Recreation Board meeting, there was a discussion about the tree and 
parkland requirements for developers. There was general agreement that the guidelines and 
requirements need to be strengthened. Development Services has been working on 
suggestions and will be bringing those to the board for discussion. 
 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
N/A 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Provide direction to staff for recommendations on changes in the Building Code. 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 
N/A 


